Tri-County Beard & Mustache Society Minutes
February 16th, 2017

1. TCBMS held a meeting February 16th, 2017 at the Lapel Eagles #4323, start time 7:05pm.
-Members present were Standard: Jeremiah Crafton, Melissa Crafton, Tyler Chittum, Michael Utt, John Blair, Chris Crafton, Jeff Wren	Support: Helen Tierney, Laurie Reynolds
2. Previous minutes were read by Melissa and approved. 
3. Treasurer’s Report
	- As of today, bank balance is $4848.54. Need supplies (cups, plates, wine) for Beards and Brushes, still need to order buttons! We will owe $175.00 for Beards and Brushes fee, Ladies Auxiliary paying other half.  
REMINDERS:
4.  Ken Cook, John Rhodes III, Kila Cook, Sean Smith, Caity Robertson, and Davey Avenatti were due by the end of December and are now past due. Any voting rights that were had by these members have been removed. Renewals coming up: Thomas Wayne Pruitt and Annie Lowe are due by the end of February 2017; Jeff & Marian Wren dues due by 4/30/17
	5. 3rd Annual Beards for Bands; Mustaches for Music-- date SET is Saturday, October 21st. We are SET on the Eagles Calendar! So mark yours!! 
       6. We now have Paypal so any payments for dues and such can be sent via paypal to tricountybms@yahoo.com. We are still on Amazon Smile for charity donations on purchases made on Amazon—remember to use our link! 
	7. SPONSOR SHIRTS- Sent over logos to Kellie at Main Street Threads. 3rd week of February, estimated date of completion.
	8. Bearded Hero 2 in Ft. Wayne. The date for that comp is April 8th, 2017. Jeremy and Melissa will be there Fri-Sun for Competition. 
	9. Jeremy still planning on April 23rd Spring Golf Outing.
      10. Wine and Canvas SOLD OUT. Thursday, March 9th (can use donations of wine!) 
	11. Jeremy scheduled to do a podcast this month with MacAttack on Spreeker. “Guy Talk”
		
NEW BUSINESS
· [bookmark: _GoBack]New Standard Member Application: Frank Utt, in attendance, Jeremy makes motion to approve. Ty 2nd. 
· Chris Crafton and Helen Tierney renewed their memberships
· Trumpet donation from a Lapel Community Band member. Not in good shape, but may be able to use for parts? We’ll see what Rick says when we drop it off to Slick.
· Winzer donated two bags of metal washers for jewelry making. Melissa will make some bracelets and such and bring them to next meeting so you all can see.
· Ty said he has a donation for us from Arrowhead Golf Course for 18 holes, golfcart, and green fees.
· Bearded Hero 2 boomerang in the mail- need to take a group photo of members who came to this meeting and post.


There being no further business, meeting was adjourned at 7:41pm 
